
Birdseye View: Port Byrons New Playground Opening Day. Overview/Purpose of the Video This

video was created to capture the unveiling of the new playground, a key component of the Capital

Improvement Project for the Port Byron Central School District campus. The playground serves as a

community gathering space for the small rural district, offering a vibrant, engaging environment for

students and families. Closed for construction throughout the summer, the playground's progress

was closely monitored by students, parents, and the community. When the playground officially

opened on the first Friday of the school year, the excitement was palpable. The joy on the students'

faces as they explored the new space highlighted the value of the project to both the school and the

broader community. The video combines drone footage, ground-level video, and voiceover

commentary from Superintendent Jorgensen, along with the sounds of children actively enjoying the

space. This immersive approach brings the playground to life, allowing all members of the

community to share in the celebration. Result The Capital Improvement playground project has

created a welcoming space that the entire Port Byron community can enjoy for years to come. The

video successfully showcased the beauty and functionality of the new facility, capturing the joy it

brings to students and fostering a sense of pride and unity. The video was prominently shared on

social media platforms and highlighted on the front page of the district website. The widespread

positive feedback and high engagement rates indicate that the project resonated deeply with the

community. Link: https://drive.google.com/file/d/1RvoS5trupX3gke3dSGHNh_kgJEOodUwV/view


